
                     
REGISTRATION FOR THE Stoneybrook Parent School Council HUB 

All parents must register on the HUB to be informed about the activities of the Stoneybrook Parent School Council (SPSC) and to purchase hot lunches. If you have registered last year, your registration has expired and you need to register again. 
Please note that all notices and announcements will be sent through the hub so please signup to be kept informed. 
To register, please go to:  
https://stoneybrook.hotlunches.net 
The access code is #1sharks 
The classroom that has the highest percentage of student parents signed up on the hub by September 22, 2016, will win a pizza party sponsored by the SPSC. 
Hot lunches are going to start on September 27th and will be offered every Tuesday. You can check our new menu options at https://stoneybrook.hotlunches.net after you register.  The deadline to order hot lunch for the first week is Wednesday September 21st.  


